6" Grade Bison Parent Night
August 19, 2024

‘1 ~ WELCOME TO
FEFJ

This is an invitation for a PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT for parents of all 6™ grade
students. Please join us for an evening of learning, meeting, and exploring what middle
school life will be like for your child. Parents will get a chance to meet with the building
principals and ask questions. We will also update vou on the new format for the first day of
school. Although students may attend, the information shared will be geared towards
parents. Students will have the opporfunity to meet their teachers at open house the
following Monday, August 26",

Parents may also purchase locks ($10) & Bison Binders (535) and sign up for the Parent
Portal in the front office before or after the scheduled program in the Mall. We encourage
you to sign up for the Parent Portal program which allows parents to go online and view
secure formation regarding attendance, grades and other data for their child. If you have
signed up before you will not need to again. Parents will need to show a photo 1D to sign up.
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Important Information About the Event

Who: Parents of all incoming 6" graders.

When: August 19, 2024 School 1s open from 6:00 pm — 8:00 pm.
. Program from 6:30 pm — 7:30 pm.

Schedule 6:30 - 7:30 Parents will meet with BCMS
administration in the Mall to hear about programming for *
the upcoming vyear. .

- Where:  Buffalo Community Middle School Mall Area. Purchase :
. locks & binders in the front of the building and sign up for -

the Parent Portal in the front office.

. Why: To make sure you know your child will be safe and be loved!
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